
 

PTA Weekly News 
 

Valentine’s Doughnut Sale – Thursday 10th February 
Thank you for all your pre-orders for our Doughnut Sale next week – we have sold over 400 doughnuts already 
which is fantastic!  It’s not too late - we will have a limited number of doughnuts for sale on the day so hopefully 
no one needs to miss out!  Doughnuts will be £1 each on the day, please bring cash preferably, though we are 
able to take card payments too.  Find us outside school in the year 1 playground on Thursday 10th February 
from 2:45 – 3:30pm.  Thank you for all your support! 

 
PTA Calendar of Events 2022 

 
 

We still need volunteers, help and support on the events in our calendar to make them happen.  We require 

a main person organising and being the ‘Lead’ plus more individual support for the following events 

otherwise they will not be able to go ahead: 

Freeze Pop Fridays, starting 10th June onwards for 4 weeks.  For more details of the specific tasks involved 

please contact us by email and we will gladly discuss this with you and provide guidance and support. 

 



Class Bake Sales or ‘Treat Friday’ – dates to be agreed.  Each class will be assigned a date to take ownership 

of organising and running the event their particular Friday.  A competition will be held to see which class 

can raise the most amount of funds!  We still need confirmation from two classes (via the Class Reps) that 

you’d like to take part.  Please contact your individual Class Rep for more information about this initiative.  

We look forward to being able to confirm dates and details in due course. 

Disco in July – date changed to Wednesday 20th July.  We need another parent to co-lead this event please 

(along with another parent who has already volunteered).  You will be fully supported by a more 

experienced parent who has been involved in some of our previous Disco’s so please volunteer even if you 

feel you would need support and help. 

As you can see from our calendar, we have several other ideas yet to be confirmed because we need 

volunteers to lead on them, please.  Ideas are great of course and we welcome these – however we 

need the help to implement them.   

Please contact us via email if you are able to lead and/or support on any of our events.  Thank You! 

 

PTA Meetings 

Thank you to everyone who attended our PTA Meeting last week after school on Wednesday.  It was great to see 

famliar faces plus meet some new parents too - thank you for your time and input. 

Planning is already underway for the Disco in May and the Summer Fair in July and this will be our focus for our 

next meeting planned for Wednesday 23 February 2022 at 730pm, in the snug area of the Kings Head, Ashford.  

All are welcome to attend, however much or little help or ideas you may have we’d love to see you there!  If you 

are unable to come yet are able to help us please do email us. 

 

 

Contact us via email at: 
clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com and 
find us on Facebook and Instagram 
@clarendonprimaryschoolpta 
 
Take a look at our PTA website for updates on 
events, our list of partners and our online 
shop; https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/clarendonpta/ 
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